
All proceeds to the St. Edith Catholic School 8th grade class trip  

Please contact  Jackie Mink (248) 787-9887 or Laura Tull (313) 205-4641 with questions. 

 

The 8th grade class will be collecting  
bottles and cans after school on  

March 24th in the parking lot by the gym 
from 2:30pm -3:30pm. 

 
They will also be collecting after all masses  

on March 25th and 26th. 
 

Thank you in advance for your  
support of this fundraiser. 

 

Bottle and Can Drive 


